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VaxPro is a Wisconsin-based wellness company that specializes in annual influenza (flu)
shot clinics for businesses, health fairs, school districts and senior group homes. We
provide customized, onsite clinics that are staffed by licensed healthcare professionals.
Besides flu shots, VaxPro offers a Biometric Screening service that assesses your
employee's potential risk to develop cardiovascular disease and diabetes.

Visit our Website

Happy 2019!

VaxPro wishes you a Happy New Year full
of success, good health, and new
opportunities! Here are some highlights we
had: We partnered with BITS, a local IT
and website design company, started a
podcast series, added an amazing data
entry team, and beat our numbers from
last season! Thank you 2018 and we look
forward to the new year!

See Everything We Do Here!

Our Blog

Have you seen our blog? Check out all the
amazing things VaxPro is doing! Click the
link below to learn about us, learn about
health, and how we can help you!

Click Here To See Our Blog!

Don't Forget To Use Soap!

Washing your hands can be the difference
between you and the flu! You can help
yourself and others stay healthy by
washing your hands often, especially
during these key times when you are likely
to get and spread germs! Read the CDC's
article below to learn more!



https://vaxpro.com
https://vaxpro.com
https://vaxpro.com/Blog

Read More Here!

Stay Safe and Healthy For
The Remainder Of Winter

Winter storms and cold temperatures can
be dangerous. Stay safe and healthy by
planning ahead. Prepare your home and
cars. Prepare for power outages and
outdoor activity. Check on older adults.

Learn The Steps Here!



https://www.cdc.gov/features/handwashing/index.html?fbclid=IwAR1fBRuaqeGgHwzWGqWA_bFJJ2O9yzWesWg-z8dX8SqWhIaKbqTdBTbqvio
https://www.cdc.gov/features/winterweather/index.html

